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School Projects the PTA have supported 
 

 

In 2023 we paid for 50 donated laptops to be 
reconfigured and available to use in school plus a 
wonderful new laptop charging unit 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We regularly pay for ‘History To Life’ actors to come into school 
and bring Roman, Viking or Egyptian history to life – the children 
love it! 

 

 

 

The PTA purchased and gave every child in school a 
commemorative pin badge to celebrate the Coronation of 
King Charles III and also the Queens Jubilee in 2022. 

 

 

 

Each year, the PTA pay for all new starter Book Bags with a special 
gift of a reading book and RB pencil.  

All our new starters love their new book bags! 
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We paid for a World Book Day visit from Doctor Who author 
Daniel Blythe. 

 

 

 

We have purchased a number of activity sheds for the 
Reception outdoor play area. These little sheds provide lots of 
resources, books and toys which encourage literacy skills, 
maths/number skills, building activities and art. A fantastic 
resource for the children to use whilst playing outside. 

 

 

We purchased new jigsaws for Jigsaw club! 

 

 

 

 

We purchased a diverse set of 150 
books including titles for all year groups 
– the money to purchase these was 
from a Sponsor a Book appeal 

 

 

We regularly give each Teacher funds to spend on 
resources for their classroom. Here a teacher has 
created a wonderful reading area with a rug, cushions, 
book storage and seating.  

 



2022/2023 v3 

 

 

In 2022 the PTA paid for the purchase and fitting 
of a new Projector screen in the School Hall. 
Used for assemblies, performances and film 
nights – benefitting the whole school. 

 

 

 

The PTA support school trips by paying for the coaches 
which are a huge expense. 

 

 

  

We have purchased a new shed and greenhouse for our 
very active Gardening Club! These are fantastic resources 
for the children to grow seedlings and keep equipment 
safe. We were more than happy to help as this club makes 
such a positive impact to the school outdoor space and 
children’s well-being. 

 

 

 

As a PTA we try and support all the school requests for support! 


